
 
Come join us for an evening of Tricks, 
Hoops, and Alley-Oops!! 

 

Don’t miss this fun-filled, high flying & interactive 
community event featuring the world famous 
Harlem Wizards basketball team as they take on 

the Washington Township All-Stars, a team of teachers and the superintendent 
from our Port Colden & Brass Castle schools.  Learn more about the Wizards now in 
their 52nd season at www.harlemwizards.com or see how excited the fans are by 
seeing their posts at #slamtastic on The Harlem Wizards Facebook site, or on 
Google.  
 

 One lucky fan will even win a chance to play on the Washington Township 
All-stars team! 

 

 There are a limited number of tickets available so don’t miss out! 
       

Washington Township PTA will be selling food, drinks and Wizard souvenirs to help 
raise money for the elementary kids!  

 

Location: Warren Hills High School Gym 

Game Day:  November 22nd 

Doors Open:  12:15pm    

Game Time:  1 – 3pm 
 
 

**THIS IS NOT A DROP OFF EVENT – STUDENTS MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY ADULT** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.harlemwizards.com/


**Courtside Plus RAFFLE** 

Be one of the first 100 fans to buy a ticket and be entered into a drawing to win a FREE 
UPGRADE to sit COURTSIDE!  Our Courtside seats include a pre-game meet & greet with the 
Wizards, and a FREE Souvenir!   1 winner will be chosen and will receive up to 2 upgrades. 

Order Your Tickets Now!  

Go to http://www.washingtontownship.my-pta.org/index.asp?PageID=0  

and click “Buy Tickets Now”  

   -OR-  

Complete this form & return it to your school today.        

  

    

 

 

Student Name_______________________________ Phone #___________________________ 

Grade_____________ Teacher___________________ Your Email_______________________ 

# of Enrolled Student Tickets _________ @ $10.00 each   ($12 @ door) Total $____________ 

# of General Admission Tickets ________@ $15.00 each   ($20 @ door) Total $____________ 

 

   *Children under age 3 are admitted free *Non-Refundable*  

*Order form does not guarantee tickets - You will be notified if tickets are sold out* 

*Please return this form to school in an envelope marked Harlem Wizards –c/o Michele Wooley. * 

*Checks should be made payable to WT PTA* 

*Questions - please contact Michele Wooley @ 973-580-7144 or mwooley96@gmail.com* 

 

Please note:  Tickets ordered through the schools will be sent home with your child.  

Tickets purchased online will be available at Will Call the day of the event.   

THIS IS NOT A DROP OFF EVENT – STUDENTS MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY ADULT!
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